EXHIBIT 4

On November 24, 1998, the Commission granted its consent to transfer the
licenses of over 50 stations from the shareholders of Pulitzer Publishing Company to
Hearst-Argyle Television, Inc. (“Hearst-Argyle™).! This transfer was sought in order to
effectuate a merger of Pulitzer Broadcasting Company (“Pulitzer”) into Hearst-Argyle.
Among the stations for which the Commission granted consent to transfer were WYFF,
Greenville, South Carolina, and nine of the thirteen television translator stations
rebroadcasting the signal of WYFF.

It was the intention of all parties to the 1998 transaction that all of WYFF’s
television translator stations be transferred to Hearst-Argyle.” However, perhaps due to
the fact that the transfer of control application included over three dozen television
translator stations, it appears that the four translator stations that are the subject of this
application were somehow overlooked by FCC counsel for Hearst-Argyle, who neglected
to list them on the filed FCC application. Consequently, four of WYFE’s translators have
remained licensed as if under the control of Pulitzer, despite the transfer of control of
WYFF to Hearst-Argyle and Pulitzer’s merger into Hearst-Argyle.> Subsequent to the
merger of Pulitzer and Hearst-Argyle, Pulitzer’s name was changed to Hearst-Argyle
Properties, Inc.

The relevant agreements for the transfer of WYFF as well as its television translator
stations were attached to the applications filed on Form 315 in June 1998. Due to the fact
that such agreements are already on file with the Commission and the fact that the
agreements were executed over six years ago when the relevant transaction occurred, the
agreements are not attached as an Exhibit to this application.

' See FCC File Nos. BTC-980612PI through PM; BTCH-980612P5; BTCCCT-980612PA through PH;
BTCCCT-980612PN; BTCCCT-980612RE through RG; BTCTTV-980612PP through PV; BTCTTV-
980612QV through QZ; BTCTTV-980612RA through RD; BTCTT-980612PY through PZ; BTCTT-
980612QA through QU; BTCTT-980612RH.

? Subsequent filings resulted in the assignment of these licenses from Hearst-Argyle to the current licensee,
its wholly owned subsidiary, WYFF Hearst-Argyle Television, Inc.

* Atall relevant times, Hearst-Argyle has paid the regulatory fees for the four translator stations.



